
 
 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Lock Beam Restrictions 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Leisure users are advised that the lock will be operating on one gate only from:- 
Friday 1st  December – Monday 8th  January 24/7. 

 
This work is due to engineering works being undertaken.  

 
The lock will remain operational throughout with beam width restrictions.  

 
Further information can be established by contacting ONS on VHF CH68.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                  

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

30 November 2023 
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Notice to Mariners Currently in Force:  
2004:11 2005: 5 2006: 10 2008: 3,5, 8, 9 2009: 6, 7, 2010: 3, 8, 9 2011: 2,13, 2012: 6 2015:1 2016:8,9 2018:.7,9 
2019:3,10 2020: 13 2021:1 2022: 6 2023: 05, 07, 15, 17, 19, 29, 30,, 32, 33, 34, 35 


